
BEACH PROTECTION COMMITTEE 

SEPTEMBER 7, 2010 

The meeting was called to order at 3:35PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Phyllis Mojzis  .     Priscilla Smith, Secretary    

Tony Gonsalves     Andy Barnard       

Mike Bledsow       

Council Liaison Barry Nelder and Chair Sandy Cox were absent. 

By motion made, seconded and carried the Agenda for the September 7
th

 meeting was adopted.    

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes of the August 10
th

 meeting was adopted. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Big Sweep Cleanup.  The cleanup is scheduled for Sept. 25
th

 at 9:00 AM.  The committee 

will meet at the pier at 8:30AM.  Phyllis will pickup the banner, and supplies.  Tony will 

take care of hanging the banner, bringing the tables and chairs.  Mike will otder and pick 

up two dozen donuts from Britts.  We have sufficient water, snacks, gloves and bags.  

Phyllis will contact Sonny to make sure there is a recycle bin available.  Any trash will be 

disposed of at Ave N. 

2. We do not know if there will be any volunteers from local church youth groups or the Boy 

Scouts 

3. Summer beach issues.  Dogs on the beach and in the Dunes.  Still a problem we will have 

to address. 

NEW BUSINESS 

1.  All members should remember to bring you list of questions we want to ask Harold at the 

October meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:20PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be October 5
th

 at 

3:30PM at the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Priscilla Smith 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


